
As we approach the festive season, we would like to take this opportunity to thank
you for your continued support throughout 2024. 

Please note our schedule for the Christmas/New Year holidays:
Closing: 12.00pm on Monday, 23rd December 2024
Re-opening: 8.30am on Thursday, 2nd January 2025

Our first dispatch in the new year will be made on Thursday, 2nd January 2025.

Once again, we sincerely thank you for your support this year and look forward to
working with you in 2025. Wishing you and your loved ones a joyful Christmas
and a prosperous New Year!

Best Wishes

John, Kevin, Patrick, Gemma, Sean, Sinead, Brendan,
Nickson, Tracey, Mayur, Samantha, Monica, Steve, Dave, Michael & Yuriy.

The Griffin Foods Team

DEAR VALUED CUSTOMER,


